Vice Chancellor’s Christmas Message

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello, I’d like to take this opportunity to thank everyone at La Trobe for your enormous contributions to the university this year. It has been a massive year at the University, and a year of enormous achievements by staff and by students. So to everyone I’d like to wish you all a very, very happy Christmas, and a very happy new year. Thank you.






